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Tickets on Sale Now!
November 2, 2012

19th Annual
Rotary Club of New Albany

Community Toast and
Benefit Banquet Honoring

Jerry Finn

Six o’clock in the evening
Huber’s Plantation Hall

Welcome Back to Reach!

We are excited to begin our fourth year of REACH and hope
that we will be able to connect to even more volunteers
with the schools in our corporation. All of us share the
same goal of helping our students, teachers, and schools of
New Albany Floyd County. Please continue to read and
share this newsletter broadly. 

Click the link below to view our full newsletter:

REACH Newsletter

Questions? Contact us at reachforschools@gmail.com

THANK YOU

For granting $60,000 to the NAFC Education Foundation
during the Spring Grant cycle for projects in our NAFC
Schools. Projects made possible by their generous support
include:

Great Classroom Projects
Audio Enhancement Systems
Smart Board Technology

http://%28$72694-nafcedfoundation_header%29/
http://%28$72694-facebook%29/
http://%28$72694-donatenow%29/
http://%28$72694-reachnewsletter%29/
http://%28$72694-reach_email%29/


NAFC E-Newsletter

Black Tie Optional
$80 a Ticket

Proceeds to Benefit New Albany Floyd County
Education Foundation And The Rotary Club of New

Albany. 

For more information, go to www.rcna.us Or email
Marsha Abel at abelmarshaj@aol.com 

To purchase or reserve tickets. 
Contact Tyler Bliss at (812) 542-2228 or 

TBliss@NAFCEdFoundation.org

iPads
Safety Patrol Officer

Keep An Eye Out for a Parade of Pigs!

During November 1st through January 1st 40 painted piggy
banks (created by local artists and school children) will be
on display throughout local businesses in Floyd County.
Help support our schools by feeding our piggy banks with
lots of their favorite food…money! All proceeds will go
towards funding innovative education initiatives in our New
Albany Floyd County Schools! 

The piggy banks will be auctioned off for sale at the
Education Celebration! fundraiser at Huber's Plantation Hall
on Friday, March 8th.

$12,795 in Great Classroom Project Funding 
Awarded to Teachers in September!

This past September the NAFC Education Foundation approved $12,795 in Great Classroom Project funding to 26
teachers in Floyd County Schools. Great Classroom funding opportunities are available to teachers who may apply for
funding of up to $500 for a Great Classroom Project. These projects are used to provide additional resources to
creative teachers for learning opportunities that enhance the educational and curricular objectives of their classrooms.
Bravo to our GREAT teachers! September 2012 Great Classroom Project Funding Awarded:

School Grade/Subj. Project Awarded Teacher(s)

Green
Valley

1st $100 to purchase itunes gift card to buy
apps for workstation activities. The
remaining $338 to buy supplies for
literacy workstation activities.

$438.00 Kari Amy

FCHS Latin To purchase a laptop and software to
facilitate Latin IV students' work on
research dossier' as part of IB curriculum

$500.00 Timothy Harbison

Hazelwood Math To purchase an Elmo Document Camera $500.00 Katie Myers

Greenville 1st To purchase four iPads, protective cases,
and literacy apps to support the literacy
learning of 1st grade students.

$1,960.00 Michele Adams, Lori
Farris, Tammy Kruer,
Jean Young

Scribner 6th grade
Math/Science

To purchase a HoverCam Document
camera, an iPod Touch, and a protective
case

$496.00 Kurt Knight

Scribner 5th grade
ELA/Social
Studies

To purchase a variety of individual books
that cover a wide range of genre's (i.e.
fiction, non-fiction, fantasy, historical

$500.00 Cory Huffman

http://%28$72694-rcna%29/
http://%28$72694-marshaabel%29/
http://%28$72694-tbliss_email_rotary%29/
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fiction, biographies, etc.)

NAHS P.E. To purchase an iPad 3 and Apple TV $659.00 Delbert Lynch, Jason Orr

NAHS Ceramics To purchase specialized glazes called
"underglazes" used in printing on clay
and layering decorative surfaces.

$487.00 Monica Schotter

Grant Line K-4 To purchase sets of books and mentor
texts for the guided reading room.

$6,000.00 Michele Cassady, Carol
Walton, Heather Stilwell,
Mary Kay Mattingly, Katie
Kruer, Valerie Deaton,
Jessica Mayfield, Julie
Beatty, Jennie Hamilton,
Jeanna Renner, Amy
Bowden, Bev Absher

Hazelwood 6th grade
Math/Science

To purchase an Epson DC-06 Document
Camera

$429.00 Connie Reed

Grant Line Music To purchase a HoverCam Document
camera and interactive software designed
for use with SmartBoard

$489.00 David Stone

Scribner 6th grade
Math/Science

To purchase a document camera, iPad
case, and iPad VGA adaptor.

$337.00 Lisa Lewis-Malloy

For any additional information about The Core E-Newsletter or anything involving NAFC Education Foundation, please
contact Tyler Bliss, Executive Director at (812) 542-2228 or TBliss@NAFCEdFoundation.org or visit us online at
www.nafcedfoundation.org

To Unsubscribe Click Here

http://%28$72694-tbliss_email%29/
http://%28$72694-nafcedfoundation_body%29/
http://%28$72694-ldmailmasters%29/
http://%28$unsubscribe%29/
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